
CABLE COMMITTEE 
MEETING  

October 20, 2011 DRAFT 
 

 
 
 
 
WTV 6 – 17 Cable Committee 
Present:  Stephen Flanders, Chairman, Mark Bluteau, Vice Chairman, Raymond Eaton, 
Sr., and Brad MacCauley 
 
Bob Chandonnet was guest.   
 
Bob Chandonnet needs to pick up a volunteer form to fill out to become a member of the 
cable committee. 
  
Meeting was called to order @6:05pm 
 
It was decided by all that there would be no Warrant Article this year.  Will be using 
what we have.   
 
Also discussed having an Open House for Channel 6 in the near future and that will be 
announced as to when and where. 
 
Mark Bluteau mentioned all will need some training down the road and anyone interested 
that can do this are to please contact Stephen Flanders @529-7427. 
 
Meeting will be scheduled to meet for every other month through winter months. 
 
Meeting adjourned @ 6:30pm. 
 
Stephen Flanders 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 


